
EUREKA TOWNSHIP 

DAKOTA COUNTY 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ESTABLISHING  

THE EUREKA TOWNSHIP REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of Supervisors of the Town of Eureka, County 
of Dakota, State of Minnesota, will meet at 6:00 p.m. on the 7th day of March 2023 at the Eureka 
Town Hall to consider vacation the establishment of the Eureka Township Redevelopment Agency 
pursuant to Minn. Stat. §§ 469.109 through 469.123, the Area Redevelopment Act.   

 
JTN Communications, Ltd. has received a “Border-to-Border Broadband Development Grant” 
from the State of Minnesota in the amount of $113,076 to provide internet service to a portion of 
the Township.   The terms of the state grant requires a local match from the Township in the 

amount of $56,538.  The Township is proposing to establish the Eureka Township 
Redevelopment Agency for the purpose of providing a business subsidy to JTN 
Communications, Ltd. in the amount of $56,538 using American Rescue Plan Act funds. 
 

Such persons who desire to be heard with reference to the proposed establishment of the Eureka 
Township Redevelopment Agency will be given the opportunity to be heard at this public hearing. 
 
Dated this 14th day of March 2023.  

 
/s/ Elizabeth Atwater 
Town Clerk  


